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Hello all,  

The FSS is pleased to announce that today your child is bringing home the proof for their very 
own Christmas card design! This year, each design is completely different as the design 
process was child led with differing levels of structure, meaning that the children’s cards are 
as special and unique as they are. We had a brilliant time looking through their designs as we 
packaged them up to send off and think you should all be really proud of your little artists!  

If you would like to order some Christmas cards, wrapping paper, gift tags or any of the other 
special additions to the shop this year, please follow the instructions very carefully and make 
sure you hang onto your proof as the unique code is essential for any further orders.  

The online shop is now open so have a browse!  

All orders need to be completed by 24th October after this date no more orders can be 
placed. 

Buying early not only gives the school more commission (thank you very much!) but it also 
helps to spread the cost of Christmas. 

PLEASE PLEASE double check all spellings of your child’s name as once this has been approved 
it cannot be changed.  

If you have any problems please come and chat to one of the FSS committee on the 
playground, or email us at  FSS@thesolentschools.org or contact us via our Facebook 
page www.facebook.com/the.fss.charity or Instagram www.instagram.com/the.fss.charity. 

While you’re on Facebook or Instagram don’t forget to follow us to stay up to date!  

Thank you so much for your support and enjoy your purchases!  

Kind Regards  

The FSS 
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